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BILIA RECEIVES COMPETITION AUTHORITY’S APPROVAL  
 
Bilia has today received permission from the Swedish Competition Authority to go ahead 
with the purchase of the operations run by Michaelsson & Nelin AB. Bilia will acquire access 
to these operations in January 2006. 
 
Michaelsson & Nelin AB is based in Uppsala and currently sells some 1,300 used cars. The 
company has a turnover of around SEK 145 M and its operating margin is approximately five 
per cent. It has a total of 17 employees. 
 
Göteborg, 18 November 2005 
 
Bilia AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Bilia’s managing director, Jan Pettersson, or its CFO, 
Gunnar Blomkvist, Bilia AB, phone +46 31 709 55 00. 
 


